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On June 16 and 17, the Healthcare department was a premier sponsor at the
Indiana Rural Healthcare Association's (IRHA) Annual Conference in French
Lick, IN. The conference had more than 500 attendees, in which Laura Seng
and Mike Grubbs attended. Laura Seng of the South Bend office presented
"High-Profile Infectious Diseases - Advance Planning for Hospitals and
Providers.” IRHA brings physicians, nurses, pharmacists, public health
professionals, other rural health practitioners and advocates together with
residents of rural communities.



